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Comments: I feel the forest service should renew these permits. These cabins are a large part of our states past

and if properly cared for, do not affect the surrounding environment. The owners and families of the permits have

more than likely invested large sums of money for building and maintaining to meet the requirements of the

permits. They also serve in a safety aspect and could save lives in an emergency situation. 


